[12-12-2014]
Dear Editor in chief
I, along with my coauthors, would like to ask you to consider the attached manuscript entitled “Differences in perceived health status outcomes among heterosexual, homosexual (gay or lesbian) and bisexual Korean adolescents” for publication in UNIVERSITAS PSYCHOLOGICA as an original article.
Although previous research has examined the lifestyle patterns of lesbian, gay, and bisexual (LGB) adolescents in Korea, their health status outcomes (e.g., physical and mental health) remain largely unknown. Therefore, our study sought to determine whether perceived health status outcomes differed among heterosexual, homosexual (lesbian, gay), and bisexual Korean adolescents. We found that in general, homosexual (gay or lesbian) and bisexual Korean teens do not differ significantly from their heterosexual peers in perceived health status outcomes. We believe that the findings of this study will provide a deeper understanding of the characteristics of LGB adolescents in Korea as well as be a catalyst for more studies exploring the social-health issues of the LGB population in Korea.

​​​​​We believe that the findings of this study are relevant to the scope of your journal and will be of interest to its readership. 

This manuscript has not been published or presented elsewhere in part or in entirety, and is not under consideration by another journal. All study participants provided informed consent, and the study design was approved by the appropriate ethics review boards. All the authors have approved the manuscript and agree with submission to your esteemed journal. There are no conflicts of interest to declare.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
Dong-Jun Sung PhD
Assistant Professor, Division of Sport Science, College of Science and Technology, Konkuk University, 268 Chungwon-daero, Chungju-si, Chungcheongbuk-do 380-701, Republic of Korea
Office: 82-43-840-3504
Fax: 82-43-840-3498
E-mail: sls98@kku.ac.kr
